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	Service Above Self 

			Quote	of	the	Week	
		“That’s	one	small	step	for	
man,	 one	 giant	 leap	 for	
mankind.”	
		Neil	Armstrong’s	words	
as	he	was	about	to	step	on	
the	moon	on	July	20,	1969.	
(Learn	 more	 at	 this	 week’s	
meeting	from	our	guest	speaker)	
	
	A	 Recap	 of	 President’s	
Night:	June	26,	2019.	
	Sam	 Smith	 highlighted	
all	the	projects	of	our	club	
over	this	past	Rotary	year.		
We	 thank	 Sam	 for	 his	
leadership	and	hard	work.	
	Barbara	 Barrett	 was	
installed	 as	 president	 for	
2019-20.	
			Two	 of	Barbara’s	 main	
goals	will	 be	 to	 grow	 the	
membership	and	to	get	all	
members	involved	in	club	
activities	and	projects.	
		Thank	 you	 to	 the	
members	and	guests	who	
set	 up	 the	 room	 and	
helped	 with	 the	 clean-up	
at	the	end.	
			Hopefully,	 it	 was	 a	
pleasant	 evening	 for	 all	
members	and	guests.		

RYLA			Camp	
			On	 July	 4,	 a	 group	 of	
members,	 spouses,	 and	
friends	 traveled	 to	
McKinney	 Rough	 Nature	
Center	 and	 helped	 chefs	
Sandy	 and	 Jennifer	 (from	
Pflugerville	Rotary	Club)	 serve	
lunch	to	108	campers	and	
30	counselors.	
				Our	 club	 thanks	 John	
Chenoweth,	 Doug	 and	
Marcy	 Lowe,	 Tom	 and	
Lori	Minor,	Patty	Sharp,	
John	 Skannal,	 Carolyn	
Holloway,	 Bill	 Schoen,	
and	Betty	Bauer	for	your	
service.	 (future	 FYI:	 Wear	 a	
hat	or	else	you’ll	have	to	wear	a	
very	fashionable	hairnet!)	
		A	 special	 thanks	 goes	 to	
John	Skannal	who	serves	
as	coordinator	of	this	very	
important	 Rotary	 Club	
program	each	year.	
	
Future	Meetings	
July	9			Cowan	Creek	
Program:	Tom	Gallagher	
will	be	our	speaker.	
		As	 an	 equipment	
specialist	 at	 NASA	 in	
Houston,	 Tom	 worked	

with	the	astronauts	in	the	
manned	 space	 flight	
program.	
	
The	 Next	 Three	 July	
Meetings	 Will	 Also	 Be	
Held	at	Cowan	Creek.		
	
Rotary	 Connects	 the	
World:		This	is	RI’s	theme	
for	2019-20.	
	
The	Rotarian	:		July	2019	
		There	 is	 an	 informative	
article	 on	 the	 life	 of	 the	
new	 RI	 president,	 Mark	
Daniel	Maloney.	
	
Rotary	Information	
		Four+	ways	members	are	
informed	about	upcoming	
meetings,	 events,	 and	
service	projects:	
1) ClubRunner	(website)	
2) The	Sun	Light	
3) 	Email	messages	from	
President	 Barbara	
(and	other	Club	members)	

4) Facebook	
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